3/30/22, 5:51 PM Stony Brook University Mail - RE: MWBE Waiver - SBU -Simplex Fire Alarm Inspections - Contract C002852 with Johnson Controls

\
‘\\\\ Sto_ny BI‘OOk Maria Bracco <maria.bracco@stonybrook.edu>
University

RE: MWBE Waiver - SBU -Simplex Fire Alarm Inspections - Contract C002852 with
Johnson Controls
Smith, Rodney <Rodney.Smith@suny.edu> Mon, Mar 28, 2022 at 10:26 AM

To: Maria Bracco <Maria.Bracco@stonybrook.edu>

Good morning Maria,

Sorry for the delay, but the MWBE waiver request for the Simplex Fire Alarm System inspections has been
approved. Let me know if you have any questions. Thank you.

Regards,

Rodney Smith S‘.
Director - MWBE and Supplier Diversity

Oftice of System-wide Procurement

SUNY System Administration

H. Carl McCall SUNY Building, Albany, NY 12246
Email: Rodney.Smith@suny.edu

Tel: 518.320.1376

Be a part of Generation SUNY: Facebook - Twitter -
YouTube

Visit:  Doing Business with SUNY

From: Maria Bracco <Maria.Bracco@stonybrook.edu>

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 8:55 AM

To: Smith, Rodney <Rodney.Smith@suny.edu>

Subject: Fwd: Post-RFP Partial MWBE and Complete SDVOB Waiver requests - SBU - Contract C002852 with Johnson
Controls

Good morning Rodney,
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